
May 2022

Dear Supporters and Friends, 

In April we welcomed the Mark Mariner family to work with us as missionary 
interns.  They come from a fine home-church and are with the same mission 
agency as we are – BIMI.  They will stay in Guyana until the end of this year.  
Then they will move to the neighboring country of Suriname.  That is where 
God has called them.  

As we get older in ministry we are busier now than years ago.  An online Bible 
college, a new church plant starting this June, and training young people on 
Saturday teen soul winning keep me running.  This month we are planning a 
one-day marriage seminar with couples from our church and a sister church.  

Things have opened up significantly since the corona virus restrictions were 
imposed by the government two years ago.  Public schools are opened again and 
we are able to have a large Bible club in one of them.  

The ministry totals for March through April were 112 saved and 9 baptized.  
Some of these are from a home for abused children, teens and women.  You 
might imagine some of the unspeakable damages done to this hurting part of 
humanity.  You have to see the real joy on some of their faces when my wife and 
I go to visit for the weekly Bible hour.  Only the Word of God has power to defeat 
the enemy, Satan.  

Keep praying for us.  It is doing a lot of good and we are seeing victories.  By the 
way, our men’s group had an all-night prayer meeting, and we prayed for many 
of you.  

In Christ Jesus the Anchor holds, 

The Shrivnauth family
Noel, Charlene, Rydal, Gretel, Elsie and Nolan


